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Dear KAS Community,

Well the 2019-2020 school year is off and running. We 

have already had a field day, back to school night and a 

school-wide assembly that featured Wadda Hatim, a social 

activist for reform in Sudan, who shared songs of the revolu-

tion with us. Before we know it we will pass many more 

milestones for the year. As we hit our stride and rhythm of 

the year, we need to make sure that some basic protocols 

and procedures are followed to limit interruptions in the 

classrooms and to ensure quality education and educational 

events are able to take place.

 

The first thing that we need to make sure is taking place is 

during the morning drop off. If you wish to walk your student 

to the door or on campus you need to make sure that you 

stop by the security gate and receive a visitor’s pass to recog-

nize that you are a guest on campus. This is for the safety 

and security of the students. We also want to encourage you 

to drop your students off at the quad area and not follow 

them all the way to classroom, as this is the time when we 

start our morning routines and procedures that can affect 

students’ learning for the entire day. Interruptions at the 

beginning of the day disrupt the routine of the teachers and 

the students. If you wish to talk to a teacher, you need to 

schedule an appointment with them. This will allow the 

teacher to prepare for all students in the classroom and will 

also allow the teacher to focus their attention on your needs 

rather than trying to prepare for a class and observe 

students, while also having a conversation with you. 

Although we know that you have the best interest of your 

child at heart, the teachers are thinking about all the students 

at this time of the day. 

To also help keep our rhythm and stride at KAS, and to 

ensure that students are getting the most out of their time here at 

campus, the following policy needs to be observed. For the 

elementary students, the time for changing language classes is 

now complete. We will not be transferring students from one 

language to another until the new semester. Once we return 

from our winter break we will allow a one-week timetable to 

make that change. When there are students transferring in and 

out of classes it becomes difficult for students to get the most out 

of the class. Teachers have leveled the students according to 

abilities and have placed them in groups to work with their 

peers. There needs to be consistency with in the classroom for 

all students to learn. 

Our curriculum does not stop at 2:45 pm, and we have many 

learning opportunities that happen after school during our after 

school activities program. To make sure that all students have 

the opportunity to participate fully and benefit from these activi-

ties a cutoff date needs to be followed. We are now in week two 

of our after-school clubs and there will be no more adding or 

moving of students from club to club. As we move forward we 
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